City of Barrie B0, Box 400

Barrie, ON L4M 4T5

éarrle

Legislation Text

File #: 11-A-286, Version: 2

PRESENTATION - UPDATE CONCERNING COMMUNITY IMPROVEMENT PLANS.

Kathy Brislin, Senior Policy Planner, City of Barrie provided a presentation to City Council concerning an
update regarding the Community Improvement Plans. Ms. Brislin outlined the background regarding the
existing Community Improvement Plans (CIP) and described a number of major projects that have occurred in
the Downtown Community Improvement Area. She described other small projects in the downtown area
including a number off of Dunlop Street that have been a result of the CIP. Ms. Brislin provided examples of
projects in the Allandale Community Improvement Area and outlined information concerning a couple of
proposed plans in the Georgian College Community Improvement Plan area. Ms. Brislin identified the amount
of funding that has been loaned through the CIPs and the total dollar amount that has been granted. She
provided an analysis of the grants and summarized the loans provided to date. She concluded by explaining
the benefits that the 25 approved applications between 2005 and 2010 have created.

Members of City Council asked a number of questions concerning the information provided in the
presentation.
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